Welcome fo Ist Grade

Dear Families,

We hope you have a wonderful summer. We can't wait to see
you all again in the fall. Your child will need headphenes (no earbuds
lease), a water bottle, a daily snack and a backpack when fhey return
to school in September. If you are able o donate the following items

to your child’s classroom, it would be greatly appreciated:

~boxes of tissues

~Lysol Wipes (or similar)

Thank you for all of your help, and have a safe summer!
Sincerely,

First Grade Teachers




